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Oct. 23…School Site Council 
Oct. 27…Parents & Pastries 
Oct. 31...Citrus Halloween Parade 
 

When: October 31, 2017 
Time: 8:30 AM to 9:00 AM 
 
Students are encouraged to come to  
School dressed up for the parade.  
However, costumes may ONLY be worn  
for the parade so please do not put face 
paint or heavy makeup on your child. If you 
come watch, your children please take their 
costume home with you.  

 
 
 
 
 
Remember to turn in your box tops. 
The last day to turn them in is 
Friday October 27th. Help your class 
win an extra recess and healthy 
snack.  

 
Remember: Citrus is a 
Latex Free School. Please 
do not bring toys and 
soft rubber items from 
home. 

 

Please check lost and 
found for your child’s 
missing clothing and items! 
Make sure to put names on 
any items, so when they 
are found we can return 

them to the owner. Thank You!  
 

Library Subs Wanted! 

Do you like reading books 
to children? Do you like 
helping students make 
sure they have quality 
literature to take home to 

practice their reading? If so, we are 
looking for you. The elementary school 
libraries are looking for subs for the 
librarian position. Jobs are available at 
all sites. If you are interested in earning 
some extra money on the side or 
getting your foot in the door, please 
contact District Librarian, Stephanie 
Cunniff at scunniff@chicousd.org or 
530.891.3111 for more information.   

 
 
Parents, please remember - by law a 
helmet is required every time your child 
gets on a bicycle. Tickets can be 
issued to anyone under 18 who is riding 
a bike without a helmet, but even more 
importantly, a helmet can protect our 
kids in the event of a fall. Thank you for 
helping keep your child safe! 
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